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[bookmark: _GoBack]Good afternoon Sisters,

I would like to introduce myself as the Auditor appointed for this term of the office for the NYS Board LAOH. I would be remiss if I don't thank our NY State President, Mary Beth Durkee for this appointment.

I have worked closely with former National Auditor, Kathryn Keane, at her office in Brooklyn for the past twelve years. I assisted Kathryn with many of the audits she conducted as National Auditor. I have also conducted the audits for NYS  for the past two years.

My job as auditor is to audit each of the bank accounts of the NYS Board not just to make sure the accounting balances, but to make sure that each expense is reasonable and within our exempt purpose. President Durkee has also asked me to work with our Treasurer, Therese Meyer to ensure the filing of all tax returns within the state of NY. 

If you have any questions about your current or previous year’s tax returns or about any correspondence you may receive from the IRS, please feel free to contact me at the below numbers. I have worked in a tax office for many years and worked with Kathryn Keane on the tax filings and reinstatement process for all LAOH entities, so I am able to help you with any questions and/or issues you may have with regard to the IRS. 

If you have any need to reach out to me, please feel free to contact me, and if I am not available, I will get back to you as soon as possible. I can be reached by phone from 8AM to 9:30 PM @ 347-461-4985 or by email at clp110388@hotmail.com. Please be aware, that all the tax records are maintained at the office, I do not keep them at home as there are security protocols required by the IRS that I do not have at home. If you have a tax or IRS related questions please call me between 10 AM and 5 PM any Monday through Thursday.

Yours in Friendship, Unity and Christian Charity,
Christina Parisi
Auditor, LAOH NY State Board
2453 65th St
Brooklyn NY 11204
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